NORTON PARK & RECREATION CRTON TOWN CLERK

COMMISSION
MAR 10 2010
MINUTES OF THE MEETING -
February 9, 2010 RECEIVED

PRESENT: Sheri Cohen, Chairperson; Laura Bamford; Mark Buchan; Tom Stanton;
NOT PRESENT: Rosemary Dolan, Vice-Chairperson, Irmgard Kok and Suzanne Harrop
MEETING CALLED TO ORDER: 6:07 p.m.

PROGRAMMING

Donations for ELP — It was decided that any business making a $250 or greater donation will be offered
an 18X24 sign of their business to be displayed at the pool for the 2010 season.

A one week Archery Camp 6/28-7/2 will be offered by Thomas Harrington for a fee of $100. Mr.
Harrington will gift the Park and Recreation Dept. $13 per applicant.

ELP Maintenance -There was discussion regarding upkeep and maintenance at ELP pool. Mark will
contact Bill Fagan regarding maintenance of the pool. Laura will write a letter to the Sheriff’s Dept. to
see if inmates can be assigned to help clean up the area. Laura will also contact local businesses to see

about getting 2 benches for the ELP playground.

Ice Skating Party is scheduled for Feb. 20" at Slattery, weather permitting. All necessary arrangements
have been for lighting, bonfire and concession stand.

FINANCIALS

There is no money left in the Revolving Account to cover salary for a recreation secretary. This
position will become a volunteer position. Mary Steele has a name of a person who is interested in taking

over the responsibility of taking minutes at meetings.
Laura Bamford, Treasurer, will take over the accounts payable and receivables.

NEXT AGENDA:

Goals and Objectives Plan
Signature of accounts letter
Change of meeting dates
Egg Hunt
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A MOTION TO ADJOURN was made by Laura Bamford; 2™ all in favor; and so voted.

WHEREUPON THE MEETING ADJOURNED AT 7:15 P.M.

NEXT MEETING:
March 9, 2010 @ 6:00 p.m.
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